SCCoT

South Carolina
Department of Transportation

December 14, 1999

TO: Rogers & Laban, PA
& FROM: Bob Probst, Chief of sm&C@/\M
RE: Management Letter Recommendations

Attached is the response to the draft management letter recommendations for the audit
period ended June 30, 1999.

cc: Debra White
Angela Feaster




